
NOTICE OF OPEN BOOK 
for the TOWN OF FERN 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Open Book for the 
Town of Fern shall be held on Thursday, September 30, 
2021, from 9:00 am to 11:00 am at the Fern Town Hall 
located at 3204 State Highway 101, Fern, Wisconsin. 
 
The assessor, R & R Assessing Services, will be present at 

Open Book, and the assessment roll will be open for 

public inspection. 

 
If you have any questions or concerns about your 
assessment, you should attend Open Book to discuss 
these with the assessor in an informal setting.  You do 
not need an appointment to speak with the assessor at 
the time – walk-ins are welcome during the posted 
hours. 
 
Respectfully submitted by: 
 
Patti De Clark 
Town Clerk 
 


